

5th floor Laurence House Catford London SE6 4RU

Mr Paul Turner **Sent by email to:**

request-379985-313cd2a8@whatdotheyknow.com

Telephone: 020 8314 8974

mark.watson@lewisham.gov.uk

19 January 2017

Our reference: ic389098

Dear Mr Turner

Request for information

Thank you for your request for information, received on 4 January 2017, about minutes of the Safety Advisory Group. I can confirm the Council holds the information you have asked for.

Please find attached minutes for meetings held on 25 February, 12 May, 28 July, 13 October, and 1 December 2016. Third party references have been redacted in accordance with Data Protection principles.

You're free to use this information for your own purposes, including any non-commercial research and for the purposes of news reporting. Any other use requires the permission of the copyright holder which you can apply for.

You have a right of appeal in relation to this response which you can exercise by writing to: Information Governance - 1st floor Town Hall Chambers, Catford, London. SE6 4RU. Or at: freedom.information@lewisham.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

Mark Watson Community Services

M. Watron array